
 
Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: July 30, 2024 
 
Good morning, Resident! 
 
Paving will take place today on Malabar Drive between Wentworth Drive and Woodacres and on 
Wentworth Drive between Malabar Drive and Jordan Terrace.  
 
We’ve completed pressure testing for Phase I and will be flushing lines beginning tomorrow and will 
continue to do so for the next three days. This means you may see water running down the street into 
the storm drain if you are on any of the Phase I streets: Battle Drive, Jordan terrace, Malabar Drive, 
Wentworth Drive and the southern part of Woodacres Road.  
 
Dover Hill Place, which is part of Phase II, will take three to four weeks to complete pipe installation. 
 


